
 

 

IX - XII Block  
PCOR/2023-24/C00193        Date: 14.03.2024 

Dear Parent, 

Assalamualaikum. 

Be informed that Parent Teacher Meeting (PTM) for grades IX & XI is rescheduled to 

Tuesday, 26.03.2024 in the school to declare the Annual Examination result of your ward. 

Kindly ensure your presence along with your ward on time as prescribed below. 

 

Student: ____________________________   Time slot: _______ -  _______  

 

Note: 

1. School re-opens on Wednesday, 03
rd

 April 2024 and classes will be conducted 

Offline. Timings will be followed from 08:00 am to 12:30 pm, till we close for the 

summer vacation.  Regularity and punctuality is mandatory as important topics 

will be taught during this period. 

2. Books for the new academic year will be available in the school from Tuesday, 

26.03.2024 on-wards. Parents are advised to purchase all the books from the school 

and send them from Day One i.e. Wednesday, 03.04.2024.   

3. Ensure that you send your ward on time (08:00 am). Gates will be closed by 08:05 am. 

4. It is also to be noted that as per the directions from Telangana Government, 

Telugu has to be taught as a compulsory subject in grades IX and X. 

5. Grade X students will appear for Telugu subject in 2024 – 25 Board 

Examination.  

6. Azaan International School wishes all the students and their parents a blessed month 

of Ramadan. 

 

 

Regards 

 HM 
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